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Term 2: Tuesday 2 May 2023 
 

 

Term 2 Information 

Parents,  
Welcome back to our second term, please note these event dates. 
 
Tuesday 9 May – School Cross Country 1-2.45pm 
 
We are looking for 12 small pea straw bales to use as jumps around the course.  
If you can help please contact Mrs Quinlan, jacqui@tinwald.school.nz 
Children will need appropriate running shoes on the day. Postponement day is 
Thursday 11 May. 
 
PTA – Tuesday 9 May, 7pm in the Staffroom 
Our PTA meets for the first time this term in the staffroom. All parents are 
welcome. 
 
Celebration Assemblies 
All parents and families are welcome to the school hall on the following Fridays 
for our celebration assemblies. Assembly begins at 2.15pm 

• Friday 12 May 
• Friday 2 June 
• Friday 23 June 

 
Ashburton Music Festival 13-15 June 
Our Year 5 and 6 choir will perform at the Ashburton Music Festival this term. 
The night of our performance will be set closer to the date. 
 



 

 

Welcome to Miss Shelley Smith in Room 3 
Welcome back to Miss Smith who is teaching in Room 3 while Mrs Shields is on 
maternity leave. Miss Smith taught in Room 8 last year and has been teaching 
in a number of rooms through the school. 

 
 
Subway Lunches at Tinwald - Thursdays 
To order please visit the website www.subwaylunches.co.nz This is an online 
order website, NOT an app. The school lunches can NOT be ordered through 
the Subway App, please use Safari (for IPhone) or Google (for Android) 
Log in or register online to start 
Choose the school that you would like to order from the list. 

• Step 1 : Choose your sub 
• Step 2 : Select all options required 
• Step 3 : Add cookie or Fruit Squirtz (1 of each) 
• Step 4 : Confirm your order(check name & class number) 
• Step 5 : Payment details ( you can save them for next time ) 

All orders must be in before 9am on the day, but may be ordered anytime 
before this. 

Tinwald School subway lunch order day is Thursday only 



 

 

Hutt Swim Week 15-19 May 
All Hutt children will be taking part in swimming for one week from 15-19 May. 
More details will be available closer to the time. 
 
Desks for Sale 
We have school desks for sale. See the picture below for reference. We are 
asking $10 per desk as we need to clear the hall of them as soon as possible.  
 
These desks have come from our Year 5 and 6 classrooms and are suitable for 
children aged 8-12. All enquiries can be made to the office. 
 

 



 

 

  



 

 

 


